
Wpkrt88 replied (Mon, 26 Jun 2023 at 6:20 PM) 
  

To: "PDC Support" pdc@pdc.wa.gov  

External Email 

The reason why the city’s email and phone number was used was because this is my first time 

running and where is said list campaign contact I thought it meant the City of Sprauge was my 

campaign contact and that is why I put that.  I didn’t know that it was my personal email and 

phone number.  I do apologize and it won’t happen again.  In no way shape or form is the City 

using public funds for my campaign and they do not have anything to do with my campaign. 

 

Thanks, 

RonDel Krauter  

 

Sent from my iPhone 

 

https://wapdc.freshdesk.com/a/contacts/13066130177
mailto:pdc@pdc.wa.gov

